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Ted Boling Quoted in the Wall Street Journal—Biden Administration
Restores Stricter Environmental Reviews

Partner Ted Boling was quoted in "Biden Administration Restores Stricter Environmental Reviews," an article in
The Wall Street Journal,* regarding the reinstatement of the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA)
measures.

Ted Boling, a former Council on Environmental Quality official during the Obama and Trump administration
who helped develop the 2020 revisions, said he doesn't think the revisions will slow down infrastructure
projects. That is because CEQ officials left most of the Trump change intact, he said, and the revisions they did
make will provide clearer guidelines to regulators.
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